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20 April, 2012
Mr Alex Harris

via email: requests@fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Harris
RE: Official Information Request

We are in receipt of your email dated 19 March 2012 requesting all
expense information (including but not limited to credit card statements,
invoices, reimbursement forms and receipts) for business expenses
incurred by Genesis Energy's Chief Executive for the period 1 September
to 31 December 2011.

Expense reimbursement forms and receipts for business expenses for the
period requested are enclosed. | advise that Genesis Energy’s Chief
Executive does not hold a company credit card.

Please riote we have deleted signatures and names of personnel including
Directors and staff to protect the privacy of individuals in accordance with
section 9 (2) (a) of the Official Information Act.

We trust this response satisfies your request. If you find this response

unsatisfactory you may ' refer this matter to the Ombudsmen for
consideration under section 28 (3) of the Official Information Act 1982.

Yours sincerely

Maureen Shaddick
General Counsel and Company Secretary
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